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Comments: The outlined project has long been a muti-use area. The Forest Service is proposing closures to

separate multiple uses. This is a slippery slope if you don't allow a new area to open to replace lost areas due to

closures. There should be a no net loss policy just as there is a no net gain area when the County tries to expand

recreation programs and tries to open new routes. Citizens don't trust government when they are restricted from

using public lands. The Forest Service manages these areas, they don't own them. 


